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Mr M Slater (Principal), Miss M Hughes (Head of School) 

Harborne Primary School 

Revocation of Expansion Proposal 

Notice is given that the Governing Body of Harborne Primary School is no longer 

intending to implement the proposal published on 3rd November 2014. 

  

The proposal was:  

To expand Harborne Primary School by expansion onto an additional Site. 

 
The Governing Body has decided not to implement the proposal because it has not been 
possible to resolve the difficulties with the planning process relating to the Lordswood 
School’s site where the annex was to be built. 
 
Within four weeks from the date of this proposal, any person may object to or comment 
on the revocation proposals.  Any person wishing to make representation about these 
proposals should either make comments through the Beheard website: 
www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/harbornerevocation  
or in writing to the School Organisation Team, Education & Skills Infrastructure, PO Box 
15843, Birmingham B2 2RT.   
The date by which comments must be received is 6th October 2017. 
 
Birmingham City Council is proposing to issue a fresh proposal for the enlargement of 
Harborne Primary School by the provision of an annex to the school at an alternative 
site in the near future.  

Signed:                           

Karen Mackenzie 
Chair of Governors  

8th September 2017 
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